
From: Cathy Baker [mailto:catherinejbaker@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 7:37 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 

Subject: Oppose Eversource 'jet plow' transmission lines 

 
 
Ms. Monroe, 
 
Please oppose the Eversource 'jet plow' project under the Little 
Bay.  Residents of all Seacoast Towns have been required by the 
Federal Government to plan to double and triple water utility 
bills as we upgrade sewage treatment plans because of concerns 
regarding the water health in the Piscataqua River with the 
Great and Little Bays water health being paramount in these 
decisions. 
 
The federal government made it clear they have only just begun 
in their attempt to raise the costs of sewage treatment (and 
thus our water bills) and will be using the water health in 
these waters, including the Little Bay as a metric in 
determining increasing stringency. 
 
I believe this factor has been put to the side and not 
considered at all in the decision to 'jet plow' the line for 
Eversource.  At the very least, put the federal EPA officials 
who are requiring massive expansions and upgrades to sewage 
treatment for all area towns into the loop. 
 
Thanks so very much 
 
Cathy Baker 
Portsmouth NH 
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